
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-8-23 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:20. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 27. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation by reviewing the SROP for Harrell Field.  All instructors 
are now required to monitor 122.9.  No alcohol or cannabis products are allowed.  He also 
reviewed how important a stabilized approach is.  
 
Carl provided lunch from Topp’s BBQ.  Regina volunteered to provide lunch next month. 
 
Guests included Kurt Guthrie (student pilot who is assistant D.A. for Hinds County) and his 
daughter, Macon, James Watson’s son, Ty, and Ty’s friend, Alyssa Mason. 
 
Paul moved that the club accept David Nail and J.P. Kruger (new owner of a float plane) 
as new members, Boyd seconded it, and they were approved. 
 
Glenn moved that the May minutes be approved, Alex seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
Osh Kosh will be July 24-30. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We cleared over $300 from the June fly-in.  Over 120 people 
attended, and about 10 Young Eagles flights were conducted.  Boyd asked to go up $50 
per mowing, fertilizing, and spraying. 
 
Boyd suggested that we move the club sign out to the road.  Alex suggested that we move 
the windsock.  Carlton suggested that we put up a second windsock.  Boyd will check on 
Wi-Fi for the club. 
 
Carlton reported that the new clubhouse door will be shipped soon.  He suggested that we 
install a sewer treatment system on-site. 
 
Bill handed out the budget for FY23.  Dann Fabian moved that we accept it, Boyd 
seconded it, and it was approved.  After further discussion, Bill moved that the FY23 
budget be amended to reflect spending more on the clubhouse instead of saving for a 
buffer, Carlton seconded it, and the amended version was approved.  Carl appointed Boyd 
and Jim Richardson to the audit committee. 
 
Wes and James asked if we could allow camping at Harrell Field for fly-ins, and Carlton 
offered to get catfish for the next fly-in. 
 
It was moved that we adjourn at 12:27. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


